
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 22nd November 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the stories from Matthew, Mark, Luke and John and explored key themes 

and messages from their stories. 

In English, we looked at different poems about teachers and then had a go at writing our own 

poems about a special adult in school. We also looked at nature in poetry and begun to 

compile our poetry anthologies.  

In Maths, we finished learning all our Times Tables. Year 4s have until June to become more 

familiar with them and pick up speed. 

In Science, we spent the afternoon looking at electrical components and making our own 

circuits.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: May for her lovely poem and Orson for his improvement in handwriting 

Headteacher's Award: Isla and Zakir for always showing all the school values in everything 

they do 

Shining Stars: Rehan, Lily, Molly, Rosie, Isla, Ed, Zakir, Danny, 

Pupil Voice: “Making circuits is so much fun!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 28th November – Farm School for Year 3. Year 4s missed session tbc. 

Friday 29th November – Christingle Service – all welcome – 2:30pm 

Please return Christmas dinner order form by Thursday 28th November! 


